
 Hell� Vendor�! 
 The most popular event in the Mayfair neighborhood —  The Taste of Mayfair  — 

 is returning for its fourth season, and we’re looking for vendors! The date is 

 Sunday, September 15, 2024  and the event takes place at the Jersey St. 

 Shoppette, located at 9th and Jersey Street. We’re expecting upwards of 2,000 

 attendees. 

 It is essential to us that we work to recognize and represent small businesses. 

 The artisans, food vendors and craftspeople — YOU are the backbone of our 

 community. Local artisans are the secret sauce in what makes our neighborhood 

 so unique and special! As a participant in The Taste of Mayfair, it is a win for both 

 our community and beneficial for your small business. In appreciation for your 

 time and talent, we help promote your business, products or services, provide 

 beneficial networking opportunities, and only charge for the application fee. 

 Please click here to fill out the vendor application form. 

 For all questions related to the Taste of Mayfair, please send an email to: 

 Tasteofmayfair@gmail.com 

 We look forward to collaborating with you and ensuring this event is 

 memorable, enjoyable and successful for everyone! 

 With gratitude, 

https://www.tasteofmayfair.com/vendorapplications
mailto:Tasteofmayfair@gmail.com

